
  

 

 

 
 
 
 
TO:  USD #434 Board of Education 

  Mr. Jim Lentz, Superintendent 

  Mr. Patrick Graham, Principal 

 

FROM:   Travisray Salyers, SFT FBLA Adviser 

 

DATE: April 4, 2022 

 

SUBJECT: Consideration for Out-of-State Trip for Santa Fe Trail FBLA 

 

SFT FBLA is requesting the approval an out-of-state trip to attend the National Leadership 

Conference in Chicago, IL from June 27th through July 3rd. Adviser, Travisray Salyers will also 

be attending along with the following students: Thomas Baughman, Cody Black, Max Black, and 

Tyler Bolt. These members will be competing in events that they qualified for at the State FBLA 

Conference.  

 

Thank you for your consideration.  The FBLA members and advisers will speak to the Board, 

personally, if necessary.   

 

 

 

Mr. Travisray Salyers, SFT-FBLA Adviser 

 
 

Santa Fe Trail High School 
FBLA Chapter #9091 

Travisray Salyers, Adviser 

 
15701 S. California Rd 

 Carbondale, KS 66414-9178 

Phone: 1-800-836-9525  

Fax: (785) 665-7193 

 


